
It’s been over a year since we have held a parent’s morning!  

It’s time to start getting back to what we do best! So, in line with our current 

Covid Risk Assessment we want to invite you to our first Parents Morning on  

Monday 7th March at 10am 

Come along for a hot drink and a tasty treat and 

let’s see what we can do to support all our families 

over the next few months! 

As well as welcoming parents on site we will be offering a virtual option so you 

can choose to join us from the comfort of your own home!  

Nicola & Ed  

 

Name_______             Child’s Name & Class_________________ 

 

I would like to attend the parent’s morning in person 

I would like to attend the parent’s morning virtually 

My contact email is________________________________ 


